APPENDIX D

Gillies, Pearl

From: Matt Caswell | N GGG
Sent: 28 September 2021 13:31

To: Licensing Officers

Subject: Lisa Edwards live music

Good afternoon,

4 recently saw the notice in the window of Lisa Edwards Hairdressers/Coffee that they have submitted an application
for a license to have live music.

I live in one of the flats above Lisa Edwards and unfortunately | believe live music would be disruptive to me and my
fellow residents of Portsdown House.

We also have a martial arts studio beneath us which creates enough noise and vibration from the punch bags alone
that it's caused picture frames to fall off my wall, so | believe music from Lisa Edwards may prove to be just as
disruptive, if not more so.

Please let me know if there are any other points which | need to address.

Thank you for your time,

Matt Caswell
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